
URBANA CITY COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE 
 

OF 
 

CANCELLATION 
 
 

 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  
SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2001 HAS BEEN CANCELED DUE 
TO A LACK OF AGENDA ITEMS. 

THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE 
OF THE WHOLE WILL BE AT 7:30 P.M. ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2001. 


